
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 
CANCELLATION 

Ministry of Transport 
Department of Public Transportation 

Request for Proposals No.: 2021-01 DPT Bus Wash Facility 

  

4 February 2022 

Subject: 2021-01 DPT Bus Wash Facility, Cancellation Notice 

 

This document services as a Notice of Cancellation. 

The Request for Proposals for No.: 2021-01 DPT Bus Wash Facility has been cancelled in 
its entirety without award due to:  

1. Insufficient number of bids received. 
2. The single bid received exceeds the financial resources allocated. 

 
The Government appreciates and understands that the single RFP submitter went to great 
effort in preparing a response for the above mentioned RFP, and extend our apologizes for 
any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
Chris Bulley 
Project Coordinator 
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